
Community Notice #1 
  Sampson Reservoir Rechlorination Building Project 

 

May 14, 2021 

Halifax Water owns, operates and maintains over 1500 km of water mains as part of its water 
distribution network. To continue to provide safe, high-quality drinking water as our communities grow, 
we're building a rechlorination building near the Sampson Water Reservoir at 73 Sampson Drive, Lower 
Sackville. 
 
Brycon Construction has been selected to complete this work. This project is expected to begin in mid-
May and be complete by mid-June 2021. Work hours for this work will be 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM, Monday 
to Friday. This work will take place off the street and will not significantly impact traffic in the area. 
Access to the trail in this area will be maintained during the majority of this project. 
 
There are no anticipated interruptions to water service planned for this project. 

 
Project Contacts 
 
Allan Sutherland 
Project Manager 
Brycon Construction Limited 
902-880-7855 
asutherland@bryconconstruction.com 

John MacDougall, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
Halifax Water 
902-943-7070 
johnm@halifaxwater.ca 

Learn more: halifaxwater.ca/project/sampson-reservoir-rechlorination-building-project 
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